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Telephone Service Contract

Background:
We are seeking to lower our telephone costs while improving service from our current telephone 
provider.

Attached is a contract with Cady Technologies for installation and 36 months of Voice-over-
internet-protocol (VoIP) phone service. They offer a 60-month term at a lower monthly cost. 
Updates will only be offered for our current phones for three more years though, so it's risky to 
lock into service beyond the term of the attached agreement.

Recommended Action:
I recommend the board move to approve the contract with Cady Technologies for telephone 
services.


